
Ms. Ro e Karibian 
94 Spr ce St. 

December 13, 1974 

Watertown, Mass. 0217~=--

Dear Ms. Karibian: 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your 
Stewar ship of St. Vartan, and your gift of 
$100 for that purpose. 

Ourreceipt No. 19671 is enclosed. 

Enc. 

Sincerely, 

Siran Terz1bash1an 
Office of the Primate 


